
November 2020 
 

 

Airfoilers Meeting Minutes 
The November meeting of the Coffee Airfoilers was held on November 2nd 2020 
at the St. Barnabas Episcopal Church, Tullahoma, Tn. At 7:01 pm, the meeting was 

called to order by club president Don Cleveland. There were 15 members present.  

Financial Report 

Club treasurer Kelly Crawford detailed the club spending and income. She also 
reported that we now have 134 members. A motion to accept the financial report 

was made and accepted. 

Committee Reports 

Field Maintenance 

Harold Jackson reported that the fertilizer has been put down and the grass seed 

has been planted on the grass runway. 

Flight Training 

Paul Green announced that flight training has ended for the year. 

Old Business 

New Club Secretary  

Vice-President Paul Green introduced Ken Pertuis as the new club secretary, 

replacing Don Vick who has moved out of the area. 

New Business  



New Club Officers  

Club officers will be elected at the December meeting. 

Discussions 

Will possibly have the banquet in January at Damron’s Restaurant in Tullahoma. 

A discussion was held on possibly changing club meetings to Saturday mornings at 
the field during the warm months and at Damron’s Restaurant for the winter 

months. 

Mike Jenkins brought up that new varmint proof containers for supply storage 

were needed. Kelly Crawford said she would take care of the purchase. 

A discussion was held safety at future fly-ins and on possibly extending the safety 

fence to the north. 

Other New Business 

Jonathan Holt spoke about possibly having a Sam’s Texaco event. 

Show and Tell 

Jonathan Holt showed his Willy Nillies Eaglet 250 electric. 

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned at 7:56 p.m. 


